GREENWICH TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION

415 SWEDESBORO ROAD, GIBBSTOWN, NEW JERSEY 08027

Phone: 856-224-4900 x 2120 Fax: 856-423-1210

TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT JUDY L. MEDICA, TRANSPORTATION COORDINATOR jmedica@gtsdk8.us

October 3, 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians:

As we conclude the first month of school for the 2022-2023 school year, we are very pleased to reflect upon the successful reduction in the number of disruptions to our transportation program. Working closely with our service providers, several changes have been implemented to maximize transportation routes and minimize wait times. Assigned bus drivers are now familiar with our students and their routes, greatly improving upon driving times. Additionally, we have strengthened our dismissal procedures to ensure that students get on the proper bus.

While we cannot guarantee that delays will occur in the future due to road conditions, mechanical failure, or other unforeseen issue, we have made every effort to provide safe and reliable transportation for your children. Thank you for your continued patience and understanding during this time and we appreciate the support that parents provide in encouraging their students to maintain appropriate behavior on the bus for a safe journey to and from school.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child's transportation, please contact our office at 856-224-4900, extension 2120.

Sincerely,

Judy L. Medica

Transportation Coordinator